
JACK V. LoPRESTI, General Manager 1570 ON YOUR DIAL 

WGSR 
MILLEN, GEORGIA 

Phone 1080 P. O. Box 773 

Oct. 21, 1958 

Kermit Geary 
Route 2 Box 298 
Walnutport, Penn 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

In regards to your letter of October 16, 1958. 

We were running frequency tests on the night of Oct 16th,and 
were programing the program which you reported. 

We here at WGSR are always glad to hear from listeners to our 
frequency tests, especially one as far distant as yourself. 

The reason for no station identification between 2:01 to 
2:17 was because the consulting engineer it Atlanta was trying 
to make a correct frequency measurement. 

I hope we meet again on another frequency check and from all 
the folks here at WGSR we wish you many hours of good 
listening to the 1570 spot. 

Thanking you once again for your report I am, 

Yours truly, 

Chuck Taylor 

Program Director for WGSR 

YOUR ADVERTISING ON RADIO MILLEN WILL GET SALES RESULTS' 


